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Danbury Safety Building Committee 

July 11, 2024 

Danbury Town Hall 

Members Present: James Farmer, David Cummings, Jeremy Martin (Fire Chief), Becky Huntoon 
(Admin PD), Jessica Hatch (Chair), Chris Kelby (Police Chief); Jon Johnson; Marilyn Godfrey, Anna 
Hullinger, Chris Huyler 

Members Absent: Lenny Ryan, Steve Kulacz,   

Public Present:  

 

Meeting Opened at 7:15 PM by Jessica 

Motion by Farmer to accept the meeting Minutes from June 13 as presented; 2nd by  Kelby; all in 
favor. 

Recap of the Touch-A-Truck event on June 23  

• What went well 
• What would we change next time 

Update from Johnson regarding a conceptual design 

• Discussion regarding what can be shown at Grange Fair, no like last year- something 
that will remain similarly consistent in going forward. 

o Explanation of a conceptual design, this is not the final design, just looking for 
community input, the conceptual design is the bare minimum of needs to 
operate and function as a Fire & Police Department. 

▪ Discussion that the original proposal was off the table, we are looking at 
a basic box and how to ensure that the needs of both Fire & Police are 
met. 

Discussion regarding if other site visits of combined buildings might be necessary. 

• Salisbury, the building was built as combined, but unsure if the PD was ever used, as 
currently there isn’t one 

• Bridgewater 
 

Meetings will be held on the 2nd Thursday of the Month at 7pm. These dates have been posted on 
the Town Website.  

Motion to Adjourn by Farmer, 2nd by Kelby, all in favor.  Meeting Adjourned at 8:53 PM 


